
 

APPROVED 

03/04/19 

Meeting Minutes of Regular Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Town Hall on 

Friday, February 15, 2019 @ 8:00 AM. 
 

 

Present were Chairman Emmanuel Dockter, Selectmen: David Delaney and John Barry.  Also 

present: Town Manager (TM) Joe Colangelo and Executive Assistant Ann Lee.   Vice-Chair John 

C. Tuzik and Selectman Jocelyn Keegan were unable to attend.   

 

At 8:02 a.m. Chairman Dockter opened the meeting.    

 

Chairman Dockter read the Form of Vote for the replacement of the Cedar Elementary School Roof 

(attached).  The Board voted to approve the Form of Vote as presented.   

 

 

 

 

Meeting ended and adjourned at 8:04 AM.   

 

 

 

 

https://www.hanover-ma.gov/sites/hanoverma/files/uploads/2-15-19_-_form_of_vote_-_cedar_school_roof_-_signed.pdf

